
January 13, 2000

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to invite you to an informai roundtable on Cuba to be held JanuarylS,

2000, in Ottawa, from 10:OOam to 4:OOpm, Centre Block, Parliament, Room 356-S.

The purpose of this roundtable will be to provide expert advise on current Canada-Cuba

relations and future directions. Topies for discussion could include, positive and negative

developments in bilateral relations, possible future initiatives and contacts, relations in civic life

(i.e., business, sports and the arts).

We hope to assemble experts fromn a number of sectors including; universities, business,

NGO's. The agenda is attached.

Please, try to book air travel early to take advantage of lower fares. Read the

reimibursement policy for more details.

I look forward to seeing you on the 1 8th of January.

Sincerely,

Steven Lee
NationallExecutive Director
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